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School Reopens 

School reopens for the new 
academic year on Monday 

3rd September 2018 

 

June has been a very successful month as the children have tak-

en part in numerous sporting events. On the 1st the footballers 

won the Paddy Bogan tournament to take the shield home to St 

Ronan’s Recarson for a 5th consecutive year. The following 

Thursday pupils from St Ronan’s took part in their first Cross 

Country Running event at Omagh Leisure Centre, with a won-

derful effort from all participants. A special mention to Cara 

McCrory and Daithi Teague who came 1st and 3rd in the P4 and 

P5 respective races.  

Having qualified from the Beragh Tournament our boys at-

tended the Cumman naBunscol Outdoor finals in Garvaghy 

and were unlucky not to qualify for the finals. The girls Net-

ball team have also put in a wonderful effort this year and 

won the Omagh Youth Shield for the 3rd year in a row! Ter-

rific achievement girls! We had a fun-filled day at sports day, 

with the Orange 1 team victorious! 

On the 15th June, all our P6 girls and boys travelled to Cap-

pagh playing fields for the annual, much anticipated Donnel-

ly cup. Some wonderful football was played on the day, with 

three out of our 4 teams  winning! We are extremely proud 

of the wonderful football played and the high level of sports-

manship each child displayed at this tournament. Well done 

boys and girls, a fantastic achievement. 

Our final outing of the year was to the Omagh St Enda’s Tour-

nament on Friday past. Again our footballers, both boys and 

girls, put in a mammoth performance with all three teams 

qualifying for the finals. Unfortunately they were unsuccesful, 

but a wonderful achievement to come runners up in each of 

the respective competitions! Overall a successful month and 

wonderful year for our extremely talented sporting stars at St 

Ronan’s Recarson! More pictures and match reports are availa-

ble to view on www.recarsonps.com 

 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Una O’Neill & Mrs Anne-Marie Bonner, our respective 

classroom assistant & Principal-Release Teacher at St Ronan’s Recarson. We would like to 

thank Una and Anne-Marie for all their work and dedication to St Ronan’s Recarson over 

the  past 2 years.  



You can keep using Reading Eggs & Mathletics over the holi-

days!  

P3: Sophia and Emma 

P1: Alfie and Fintan 

P4: Daniel  and Cara 

P2: Oisin and Ronan (missing from picture, Kyla 

P6: Ronan and Matthew 

P7: Mark and Maeve 

P5: Lucy (missing from picture, Ryan) 

P2- P5 pupils who were 

presented with certificates for their involvement in Paired Reading 

t h i s 

year. 


